
Da Marco The Italian Place Is are a very community driven bunch J and 
are Happy to Partner with Wilson Wims Elementary School on Wednesday 
November 8th, 2017.  We are looking forward to having you dine with us and 
donating 20% of the proceeds from that day/evening (11:30-9:30)back to your 
school. 

Our menu is on line at www.damarcotheitalianplace.com.  We don’t 
feature a kids menu on line but do have kids size portions of pasta for the little 
ones!! 

Warmest Regards, 

Shelly Galloway 
Da Marco The Italian Place 
20630 Seneca Meadows Parkway E-1 
Germantown, MD 20876 
240.912-7414 
shelly@damarcotheitalianplace.com 


